
 
 

 
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

  

  

  

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

Have you completed your FAFSA, but have 
not yet been awarded your financial aid? 

If so, you may be eligible for a new payment plan 
option that requires NO DOWN PAYMENT and 
NO UPFRONT SIGN-UP FEE OF $25! 

From your WebAdvisor Account: 

• Select “Account Info, Payments, and Payment Plan.”  

• Under “Student Finance” select “Payment Plan.” 

• Complete the required information. 

• If you are eligible for the Pending Aid Plan, you will need to select that 
option when it appears. 

ADDITIONAL IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

1. You must be eligible for a Federal Pell Grant of $2970 or more and have 
satisfactory grades to qualify for this plan. 

2. You will not have to make a down payment and you will not have to pay 
Nelnet’s $25 sign-up fee up front; and you will have until March 1 to 
complete your financial aid file. 

3. If, on March 1, your financial aid is complete and you have enough financial 
to completely cover your spring bill, no payment will be taken from your 
bank account and the $25 sign-up fee is waived. 

4. If your financial aid file is not complete as of March 1, the $25 sign-up fee is 
assessed and ½ of your bill will be extracted from your bank account, with 
the second payment due on April 1. 

5. Special Note: As of March 1, if your financial aid is not enough to 
completely cover your spring bill, the $25 sign-up fee will be assessed and ½ 
of the balance due minus current financial aid will be extracted from your 
bank account. 


